
We turned our role 

play area into an 

underwater sea 

cave and have had 

lots of fun in 

there! 

Life in Class 3 

Year 2 

Summer Term 
 

We have been very busy in Year 2 this term. We 

have thoroughly enjoyed reading and writing 

around our themed topics. We particularly 

enjoyed writing seaside poems.  

 

We received an interesting letter from Mr 

Sharkface asking us to research facts about sea 

creatures and send our information to him at 

the sea life centre.  We’ve had fun in the 

water tray creating different potions for Mr 

Sharkface and some of his friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Throughout this term we have continued to be 

maths detectives and learnt to measure in 

centimetres, metres, millilitres, litres, grams 

and kilograms.  

In Science we have researched about animals and 

their habitats. We have also looked at plants 

and grown our own sunflowers. For our school 

trip we visited Washington Wildfow Trust. We 

had an excellent time and were involved in lots 

of different activities! We went pond dipping, 

we watched the otters been fed and even fed the 

birds.  

 

We took part in an outdoor activity day and had 

lots of fun developing our co-ordination and 

teamwork skills. There were lots of activities 

for us to participate in and I think our 

favourite was definitely the water barrel 

challenge! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a lovely, fun-filled, hardworking 

year! The children have worked hard and should 

be proud of their achievements.   

 


